

Fenham Hall Drive · Newcastle upon Tyne · NE4 9YH Telephone: 0191 274 7373 · Fax: 0191 275 1939 · www.sacredheart-high.org · email: enquiries@shhs.org.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S Howell



30th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

From Monday 5th February to Friday 9th February there will be planned construction work at the rear of our school.

The rear exit leading out onto Cedar Road will be closed to all students to allow this work to go ahead. **All students** will need to enter and exit school by the front gate during this week.

The front entrance to school will be 'extra busy' with pedestrians arriving and leaving school. We ask that parents do not attempt to 'drop off/pick up' their children from the turning circle at the front of school, but instead arrange for this to be done at a point away from school, where there will be less congestion.

There will be extra staff at the front of school to ensure the safety of all students during this time.

Yours faithfully,

Mr L Clarke

(Deputy Headteacher)























